
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Planning Commission

Tuesday, December 10, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2204, a public hearing will be held 
in the Morris Room of the Fluvanna County Administration Building in 
Palmyra, Virginia for citizens of the County to have the opportunity to 
appear before and be heard by the Planning Commission for the follow-
ing item:

FY 2021-2025 Capital Improvement Plan – Review and recommenda-
tion for the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) for fiscal years 2021 through 
2025 (FY2021 – FY2025) which is to be submitted in conjunction with the 
Fluvanna County Budget for fiscal year 2021 (FY2021).  The CIP lists ma-
jor construction and acquisition efforts planned for the next five (5) fiscal 
years and describes proposed methods of financing for each project.

Copies of the complete text of the above ordinances and associated plans 
are available for public review at the Office of the Fluvanna County Ad-
ministrator during normal business hours. The public is invited to at-
tend the hearing at which persons affected may appear and present their 
views. Questions or comments may be directed to the Planning and 
Community Development Department, at (434) 591-1910.


